
Midvale Heights Community Association 
P. O. Box 

Madison, WI 53744-4426 
 

May 2, 2009 
 
 
 
Board of Public Works 
City of Madison 
 
RE: Proposed New Lighting on Midvale Blvd. 
 
Board: 
 
At its April meeting, the Midvale Heights Community Association Board of Directors 
voted unanimously to oppose the proposal by City of Madison Traffic Engineering to 
assess property owners along Midvale Blvd. for new street lighting as ill-advised and 
unfair to the property owners.  We are unaware of any neighborhood need for the new 
lighting and believe that local residents should not be billed for improvements that the 
City deems necessary or desirable to improve Midvale Blvd. as a commuter route. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Denise Lamb, President 

 

Midvale Heights Community Association 
 
Cc: 
Alder Thuy Pham-Remmele, District 20 
Alder Chris Schmidt, District 11 
Alder Brian Solomon, District 10 
Dan Dettman, Traffic Engineering 
Steve Sonntag, Engineering 


